
SAFE SPACES ACT

Key Take-aways:

We are grateful to all the participants who joined us, actively engaged in
the discussions, and made this webinar a success!

Overall, the discussion was eye-
opening and filled with valuable
insights from our speaker.

Last July 6, July 12 and August 2,
2023 we hosted a webinar
exploring the significance of the
Safe Spaces Act or the Bawal
Bastos Law, in creating an
inclusive and respectful Vertere
community. 

Increased awareness about the importance of safe spaces for all individuals.
Understanding various forms of harassment, discrimination, and violence and how the
Safe Spaces Act addresses them.
Empowering participants with knowledge on creating safe environments and promoting
respect.
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July 6, 2023 : Usapang Lalaki

July 12, 2023 : Real Women, Real Talk August 2, 2023 : An Inclusive Environment for All


